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Living Stations of the Cross:  The annual Living Stations of the Cross performance by the 8th grade class will be 
on Tuesday, April 11 at 2:15 p.m. in the Kenedy Center/Gym.  All families are invited to join us as we prepare for 
Jesus’ Passion, Death, and Resurrection.   
 
Inaugural Softball Game:  Our Softball team will host its first home game on Thursday, April 13 at 4:30 p.m. at 
the St. John Paul II Softball Field.  Hot dog, chips, and a drink will be sold for $5.  Tickets are available in the front 
office.  Please help support our Lady Crusader Softball team! 
 
Easter Break:  Dismissal on Holy Thursday, April 13 will be at 12:15 p.m.  Extended care will NOT be available 
on this day.  There will be no school on Good Friday, April 14 or on Easter Monday, April 17.  Classes will resume 
on Tuesday, April 18. 
 
Beautification Day:  BGMPS will hold a Beautification Day on Saturday, April 29 from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. 
We are asking for parent volunteers for this day. This will be another opportunity for parents to attain their service 
hours to the school.  A list of projects for that day will be specified in next weekend’s newsletter. 
 
Yearbook:  The 2016-2017 yearbook is on sale now – order by April 28 for an early bird special of $30.  New this 
year: parents can purchase ads this year – $10 for a quarter page or $20 for a half page.  Add a picture and a short 
heartfelt message to your child letting them know how proud you are of them or a poem/quote can be included.  
Send money and order form to Mrs. Le Grange by May 5. 
 
8th Grade End-of-Year Mass:  There will be a Mass on honor our 8th graders on Friday, May 26 at 10:00 a.m. at Ss. 
Cyril and Methodius.  Students need to arrive by 9:15 a.m. 
 
Birthday Wishes:  The BGMPS faculty, staff, and administration extend birthday wishes to the following students 
who will be celebrating a birthday this week: 

April 10 – Faith Reyes – 8th grader 
April 12 – Evan Enriquez – 6th grader 

We wish these fine young people a wonderful birthday celebration and ask that God grant them many more years of  
excellent health of mind, body, and spirit.  Enjoy your special day! 
 

“The Lord God is my help, therefore I am not disgraced;  
Therefore I have set my face like flint, knowing that I shall not be put to shame.” ~ Isaiah 50:7 

 
 

**Special Announcement** 
Parents/Guardians, please be aware of the fact that students will not be able to take their final exams in May if all 
finances – tuition, fees, service hours, fund raising commitment, etc. – are not current. If you are experiencing a 
problem with your financial commitment to our school, please contact our school’s Finance Office.  
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